
                                               Find us online:  
                                   www.preciousgemshome.org 

                                              Email us at:  
                                 preciousgemshome@gmail.com 

       ind us on Facebook: Precious Gem Home for Women 

                                      Donations can be mailed to: 
                                             Michelle Jenema 
                                             4394 S. Forward Rd.                                          
                                           Falmouth, MI  49632 

Our Mission is to serve our God by providing a home to young women who are homeless. Providing residents a safe 

place to live while learning to trust, giving guidance in their choices, providing stability as they mature, helping them 

discover who they are, where they want to go, and what they want to be, providing a place to call home as they begin 

their adult journey. 

 

Suppose a sister is without clothes and daily food. If you one of you says to her, "Go I wish you well: keep warm and well 

fed", but does nothing about her physical needs, what good is it? Faith by itself, if not accompanied by works, is dead. 

James 2: 15-17



Summer 2017 issue

If you have a special skill or some time to give please give us a call at 
231-468-2053 or email us. We always need toilet paper, paper towel, dish 

soap, and cleaning supplies as well. 

Summer tends to be a time where our program has openings.  We are asking for the community's help to 

locate any potential woman in need. We have currently gone through a transition at Precious Gems and 

we are seeking a paid relief staff employee.  If interested please apply at www.preciousgemshome.org.  

Recently we were awarded an annual check for 

$1,000.00.  Thank You Chemical Bank for 

your continuous show of support to Precious 

Gems,  We appreciate all you do and all that 

you have done in the past.  

Precious Gems will be holding

a yard  sale  fundraiser July 7 

and 8 .  We are asking for  

donations and volunteers to make 

our first yard sale a success,  If 

you have items to donate or be 

picked up please contact our 

House Manager, Chrissy 

Houseman at 231-468-2053, to 

make arrangements.


